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June 29, 2007 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE: Cooperative Agreement   
 Pasco Sheriff’s Office 
 
 
The School District has numerous cooperative agreements with various facilities in order to 
facilitate the provision of educational services to certain individuals housed in adult detention 
facilities in Pasco County.  
 
At this time, we respectfully request that The Board retroactively approve the above-referenced 
agreement.  Contracts are being submitted at this time due to the late return from the third party.  
The agreement will cover the period of July 1, 2007 through June 30, 2008.  Should you have 
any questions regarding the specifics of this contract, please contact Mr. Ramon Suarez.  If you 
should have any purchasing related questions regarding this agreement, please contact me. 
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